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1. The Board passed the budget at its March 11, 2019 meeting.  The mill rate will 
increase from 13.707 to 13.821.  A person with a home assessed at $254,800 will 
see his/her taxes rise by $13.10.  
  

2. The four Student Teachers from the University of Winnipeg will be starting on 
March 18, 2019 at SVRSS.  Two first year Student Teachers from UCN will start after 
Spring Break.  One will be at Minitonas School and one will be at ESRSS.  Thanks to 
all cooperating teachers for volunteering to help train future teachers. 
 

3. Trustees discussed putting cameras on buses in order to catch people who do not 
stop when the bus is loading or unloading students.  There have been a few 
incidents of drivers passing buses and not following the rules.  The cameras would 
capture the license plate number.  This would make it easier for police to press 
charges. 

 

4. The public is asked to follow the School Division’s Website and Facebook Page for 
updates on the Education Review currently being conducted by the provincial 
government.   
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